
Caerphilly County Borough Council Cyngor Bwrdeistref Siriol Caerffili 

 

Learning Together, Achieving Forever    Dysgu ynghyd, cyflawni o hyd 

                                     

 
Raising Standards – 

Extending Opportunities 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Open Evening 2016 
on 

Thursday 22nd September 6–8pm 
Dear Parents / Guardians 

 

On behalf of staff and pupils at St Martin’s, it is my pleasure to extend a very warm 

invitation to you and your family to attend our Open Evening on Thursday, 22nd September 

2016.   

 

The Headteacher, Mr Jarvis, will be addressing parents and prospective pupils at 6.00pm and 

7.00pm in the Main Hall.  Pupils will lead tours of the school which will enable you to see a 

variety of demonstrations, performances and departments.   

 

Come along and share why 2016 saw pupils at St Martin’s School achieve the best ever results 

in the school’s history and the highest GCSE grades C or above including English and Maths in 

Caerphilly. 
 

 Staff and pupils look forward to welcoming you for an enjoyable evening.  

Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs Keri Powell 

Assistant Headteacher – Transition Co-ordinator 

St Martin’s School 
Ysgol Martin Sant 

Hillside, Caerphilly CF83 1UW 

Tel. Ffôn: 029 20 858050 

Fax. Ffacs 029 20 858051 

E-mail E-bost: STMCA@CAERPHILLY.GOV.UK 
 

Website Safle wê 

http://www.stmartins.caerphilly.sch.uk 

Headteacher/Prifathro: Mr L Jarvis 
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